Gina Blevins

From: SMITH, DEBI L GS-11 USAF AETC 82 TRW/PA <debi.smith@us.af.mil>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 3:57 PM

To: teena.keen@gmail.com; Gina Blevins

Subject: Sheppard AFB 80th Flying Training Wing Mission Tour, Feb 27th {Arrival

Time/Directions)

Importance: High

Good afternoon....

We are very pleased to have the opportunity to share a bit of the 80'" Flying Training Wing’s mission with the Clay
County Commissioner’s Court this Mion, 27 Feb at Sheppard Air Force Base,

If you would have the visitors come to the Missile Road Gate between 1:30 — 1:50pm we’ll have time to do the
paperwork for Security Forces.

It is the last gate, past the hospital gate (large orange brick building you see from the road} if you come in Spur 325. If
you follow I-44 to Burkburnett/Lawton and turn at the Sheppard AFB exit, you will drop directly into the Missile Road
gate entry.

Please park in the Visitor Center parking lot — follow the signs and turn right at the large patriotic horse display and park
in the back. Both Lieutenant Colonel Manning and | will be outside looking out for you.

Bring your driver’s license and Security Forces will issue an entry pass, we will be your escorts and we’ll transfer to a
base shuttle bus for convenience.

Between 2 —- 3pm, we'll provide the Euro-NATO Joint Jet Pilot Training Program (ENJIPT en-jept) mission, 25-mile radius
windfarm impact, and a tour of the radar approach control center, air traffic control tower and weather operations. Our
hope is that

you will really enjoy seeing your Air Force and the international fighter pilot program in action.

Mr. Keen's number is 940-704-2288.

Attendees he identified are:
Judge Kenneth Liggett {county judge)
Richard Keen (commissioner)
John McGregor (commissioner}
Johnny Gee {commissioner)
Richard Lowery {commissioner)
Gina Blevins (auditor)

Sasha Kelton

Wendy Ansuldua

John Swenson (JP)

Debra Alexander (Treasurer)
Kenny Lemons (Sheriff)

Gerald Holland {appraisal chief)
Seth Slagle (attorney)

Becky Burns (landowner)



